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Dear colleagues
I am writing to tell you about an exciting opportunity we are offering to leaders in schools who are from minority ethnic heritages. 

We are aware that the inspection workforce in London does not accurately reflect the ethnic and cultural diversity of the region we serve. This is likely to be, at least in part, because there is an under-representation of teachers from minority ethnic heritages in senior leadership positions in our schools. 
We are planning a programme aimed at developing future leaders in education. 

Participants are likely to be middle leaders who have been identified as having potential to move into senior leadership roles in the next one to three years. They are likely to be subject specialists.  

The programme is still being developed but is likely to include the following:

· An introduction to the programme and Ofsted’s work early in the summer term 2019

· Invitations to events during the summer term that relate to the new education inspection framework. These are likely to be consultation events, workshops and focus groups. We would expect participants to attend at least one of these events

· An event during the autumn term 2019 to discuss inspection practice under the new framework and to prepare for a shadow experience

· One day on inspection, shadowing Her Majesty’s Inspectors or Ofsted Inspectors. This is likely to be in the latter half of the autumn term 2019 or the first part of the spring term 2020

A final event in March 2020 to evaluate experiences. 

If you would like to nominate one of your staff team for this programme, please ask them to complete the form attached. This includes a short expression of interest (not more than 500 words), setting out their strengths and relevant experience. Please add your own endorsement and send the completed document to chelcei.geohagen@ofsted.gov.uk by 11 April 2019. 

We have a limited number of spaces available so will be contacting successful candidates by 17 April 2019. Please note that the introduction event is planned for Monday 29 April 2019 so nominees would need to be available on that date.

Yours sincerely,

Gaynor Roberts 
Senior Her Majesty’s Inspector, Schools

London Region

Expression of interest in development programme

	Name
	

	Current role
	

	Name and address of workplace
	

	Telephone contact
	

	Email address
	

	Expression of interest: (Please set out your relevant experiences to date, and areas of strength in no more than 500 words)
	

	Signature
	

	Endorsement from headteacher
	

	Signature
	


Please return to chelcei.geohagen@ofsted.gov.uk by 11 April 2019.
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